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MCCAaBE & PETRUCCI 11C
ATTORNEYS AT LAaw
1200 Summer StrepT
STAMFORD, Cr 06905

TELEPHONE: (203) 357-133¢
TELERAX: (203) 965-8946

DANIEL M. McCaze

OF Counser:
RICHARD N, PeTRUCCT o

ROBERT CaRDONE

April 7, 2011
Tzansmitted Via Facsimile and United St ite; Parcel Service

Jeffrey Kopf, Esquire

United States Environmenta]

Protection Agency

Region I

Office of Environmental Stewardship (SEL)
5 Post Office Square, Suite 100

Boston, Massachusetts 02109-3912

Re: Administrative Complaint to
The City of Stamford, Connecticut
Docket #CWA-01-2010-0057

Dear Attorney Kopf:

Please be advised that the undersigned represents the St: mf>rd Water Pollution
Control Authority.

Director Susan Studlien’s letter dated March 9, 2011 to M 1ycr Pavia has been given to
me for a response.

I am aware that Jeanette Brown the Executive Director of ‘he Stamford Water Pollution
Control Authority met with you and Mr. Michael Fedak 1 15t Friday. :

Mrs. Brown informed the Board of the Authority, at its re rular monthly meeting on
Tuesday April 5, of the letter of March 9% and her meetin: - at your office.

I am aware that Mrs. Brown is in the process of preparing responses to your agency’s
inquiries regarding the City of Stamford’s CMOM Progra n.
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The Board of the Stamford Water Pollution Control Aut 1c1 ity has taken your agency’s
concerns, as set forth in the letter of March 9%, very seri usly.

['have been instructed by the Chairman of the Board to notor this file to conclusion.

Therefore, I respectfully request that the Environmenta] Prc tection Agency grant an
extension of the deadline for the filing of a request for a ‘ormal hearing and a response
to the complaint from April 9, 2011 to May 11, 2011.

I'have been informed by Attorney Michael Larobina, the Cc rporation Counsel of the
City of Stamford that the Counsel’s office does not objec to the request for an extension
of time.

Very truly yours,

Q*m«(”"b/“’l?ik\

Daniel M. McCabe
DMM /sbc



